
Page 1 of 3 

 

 
College Planning Council 

about:blank


Page 2 of 3 

 

2. APPROVAL OF AGENDA 
MSC: Beymer/Jalomo 
Approved the meeting agenda.  
 

3. APPROVAL OF MINUTES 
MSC: Beymer/Schur-Beymer 
Approved the meeting minutes of October 6, 2021 as presented. 
Abstained:  Schur-Beymer, Svendsen 
 

4. ADMINISTRATIVE PROCEDURE 5210, COMMUNICABLE DISEASES – STUDENTS  
Dr. Rodriguez explained 
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Senate is administering a survey to determine the top three priorities for the Senate to focus on this 
year, and that enrollment management/scheduling is coming in as the highest ranked so far.  
 

6. PROGRAM PLANNING AND ASSESSMENT PROCESS (PPA) AND RESOURCE ALLOCATION 
Cheryl introduced the item and presenters, Dr. Crow, Vice President of Administrative Services, and 
Controller David Techaira.  Dr. Crow shared he arrived to the College in January and the College was 
already in the PPA process.  He stated that he is impressed with the true integration of planning and 
budgeting at the College.  He stated that the Timeline for PPA Process and Annual Integrated Planning 
and Budgeting Process and AP 6200, Budget Preparation, match closely and that the documents 
contain dates that keep us on track for compliance.  He plans to tweak the AP slightly to better clarify 
the process.  He stated that at any given point of time, the District is within a fiscal year, planning for 
the next fiscal year, and basing some of its decisions on the previous fiscal year.  Today’s item is to 
have a discussion about prioritized budget requests for all divisions for recommendation to the 
superintendent/president; however, Dr. Crow proposed having a discussion with the cabinet, first to 
ensure all are on the same page before bringing to the CPC.   
 
Dr. Wilkinson shared the process that she and the deans use to prioritize budget requests in Academic 
Affairs.  She stated that they follow the timeline as closely as possible.  Academic Affairs compiles all 
requests in an Excel sheet and look at different funding sources to fund as many requests as possible.  
 
Dr. Crow recalled that last year his office compiled all of prioritized one-time requests from all areas 
and tallied the total.  He, David Techaira, and others worked to identify funding sources; there was no 
ranking or elimination.  They quickly identified $1M and other funds, and were able to fund all of the 
requests last year.  This year, his office built in the budget $200,000 for PPA requests – though there 
are other funds to support these requests.  Cheryl O’Donnell asked about the Perkins Grant (CTE) 
student survey, which helps ensure the District receives continued funding. Cheryl will follow up with 
Dean Clint Cowden about the status of the survey.  Dave Beymer asked about funds to support the 
recommendations of the President’s Task 


